
        St Winefride’s Catholic Church,                                                                        
29th June 2025 

Phone 0208542 1600  
Parish Priest Fr Simon Peat 

Email Address wimbledonsouth@rcaos.org.uk 
Website https://stwinefriderccsw.org.uk 

Presbytery and address for mail: 
2 Latimer Road, SW19 1EP 

Mass at 6pm Sat, 9 and 11 on Sunday 
9.30 on weekdays 

Confession at 11.00 Saturday  
Holiday of Obligation mass at 9.30, and 6 p.m 

 
Please note the new website : stwinefriderccsw.org.uk 
. 
SOUTHWARK DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO 
LOURDES 
 
There are still a few places available on the pilgrimage, 
which Southwark makes to Lourdes from 22 to 29 
August this year.For information and booking, please see 
https://www.tangney-tours.com/diocese-
pilgrimages/diocese-ca/ 
There are a range of hotels available, though most 
Southwark pilgrims will be staying at the Hotel Eliseo. 

 
Further information is available from Bishop Paul 
paulhendricks@rcaos.org.uk or Canon Perera 
edwardperera@rcaos.org.uk  
 
Next week we have a required diocesan collection called Peter’s 
pence for Poe Leo and the Pope’s charities. 
 
Fr. Finbarr Felix MSP, of the Missionary Society of St. Paul 
(MSP), will make the mission appeals next weekend. The MSP is 
a religious congregation working in different parts of the world, 
committed to spreading the Good News of Jesus Christ and the 
salvific work of God the Father in the Holy Spirit. The MSP 
warmly invites you to support their mission appeal. There will be 
a second collection at both Masses. Additionally, you can donate 
by setting up a direct debit or by cheque using the provided 
account details on the board in the narthex.   

 

mailto:edwardperera@rcaos.org.uk

